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Comments: Dear Sirs: 

I appreciate the opportunity to submit comments about the Stibnite project. 

 

I oppose this project because it proclaims it is a "restoration project" when in fact it is a harmful project that

impacts the land, people, and wildlife for many years. Our public lands and its resources should not be decimated

for the benefit of a corporation. 

 

This project is harmful to fish such as salmon, steelhead, bull trout, and cutthroat. 

As a flyfisher and user of these rivers, my recreational activities ill be severely impacted by this harmful project. 

 

Also, I am strongly opposed to this and any project that will block cultural and ceremonial sites for the the next 20

years of so.

 

Please thoroughly address these impacts and ensure our trust in the Forest Service to care for and be

accountable for our land and serving our people. You are our safety net for now and the future. 

Thank you. 


